July 20, 2018

St. Paul County Council:

Thank you for approving a fifty percent share of the cost of connecting Boscombe Community Centre to
the Ashmont/Mallaig water system. The Board of Directors would request that you consider additional
funding as the Association installed the cistern at its own cost with no financial support.

Please contact me at 780 227 2155 if you require further information.

Thank you for considering this matter,
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Leanne Betts, Treasurer

Boscombe Community Centre Association




